
TOWN OF 

LUMBERLAND 

MEMORIAL DAY 

OBSERVANCE 
 

For the first time since the start of the 

pandemic, the Town of Lumberland 

Memorial Day Observance will be 

returning as a brief outdoor event.  

 

Monday, May 30, 2022 

10:00 A.M. 

 

Lumberland Town Hall 

(The Front of the Town Hall) 

1054 Proctor Road 

Glen Spey, NY 

 

For more information, please call 

(845) 856-6372. 

 

 


